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February 21, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
We are very excited to welcome Officer Alan DiEsso to the Holland Township family.  Officer 
DiEsso joined our district today as a full time Class III Officer.  He spent the day getting to know 
our building, faculty, students and staff.  
 
Officer DiEsso is a retired Lieutenant of the South Orange Police force.  He lives locally in 
Hunterdon County and is excited to join our Holland Township family.  
 
We would like to thank our Board of Education, Holland Township Police and the Holland 
Township Council for their diligence and commitment to bringing Officer DiEsso on board.  
 
Officer DiEsso will be providing safety and security to the school campus as well as working with 
teachers to help with safety lessons in the classroom, when appropriate.  
 
Please help us welcome Office DiEsso to our community.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 
 


